
Dorset Athletics 
Dorset County Athletic Association 

9 Oakley Road
       Wimborne
       Dorset BH21 1QJ

       Tel: 01202 888793
(e-mail: richardnunn@talktalk.net)

       22nd March 2019
Dear Head of Sport,

DORSET COUNTY AA TRACK & FIELD CHAMPIONSHIPS - MAY 11th 2019

The Dorset County Track & Field Championships will take place on Saturday 11th May 2019 
at Kings Park Athletic Centre, Bournemouth.  I am sure you appreciate that these 
Championships are the most important event on the County track and field calendar of the 
athletic year.  Please note that the event, like last year, has been condensed to a single day.  
There are, obviously implications for younger age groups and attention should be drawn to 
restrictions contained in Note 3 on the entry form.  A provisional timetable accompanies the 
entry form and a final timetable will be published on the DCAA website once entries have 
closed, approximately 7 days prior to the event.  Competition numbers will not be sent out 
but will be available for collection on the competition day. 
The standing of the Championships is obviously dependent upon the support and entry of as 
many of our talented athletes as possible and we urge you to give your support by 
advertising and by encouraging as many of your athletes as possible to compete.  We 
always need more entries!

Whilst we are able to contact many athletes through their Clubs, we are totally reliant on the 
schools in Dorset to inform and encourage non-Club athletes and we ask once again for 
your help in ensuring that your athletes have the chance to compete and gain County 
recognition.  

Multiple and individual entry forms are attached together with a small poster which has 
space for you to enter from whom the forms may be obtained.  If, for any reason, you require 
paper copies of the forms please contact me by telephone or email.

PLEASE ENCOURAGE YOUR ATHLETES TO ENTER.

We are sure they will enjoy themselves and, in turn, continue the successful tradition of the 
Championships.

Yours in sport,

RICHARD NUNN
Championships Secretary 


